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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Recruiting Unit, which is located at the Sistrunk 

Substation, will have an Open Invitation on Wednesdays for those interested in pursuing a 

rewarding career in law enforcement. The Sistrunk Substation is located at 1291 Sistrunk 

Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Members of the Fort Lauderdale Recruiting Unit will be available from 11:00 A.M. to 7:00 P.M. 

to assist potential applicants with the application process along with answering any questions that 

individuals may have in regards to the position. This open invitation will be available every 

Wednesday.    
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is currently hiring for the positions of Certified and Non-

Certified Police Officers.  
 

Anyone interested in more information or attending this event should contact Detective Rivera at 

954-828-FLPD (3573). recruiter@fortlauderdale.gov 

 
### 

http://www.flpd.org/
mailto:recruiter@fortlauderdale.gov

